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The Chair opened the meeting with a moment’s silence and the preamble.
1. Share experience and make recommendations on supplying certificates of attendance for professionals attending various AA presentations.
Although the Committee wished to respond positively to any request from professionals for certificates, we felt that this could contravene our Traditions. One Intergroup had direct experience of issuing certificates, with an apparent increase in attendance. Several other Intergroups and Regions had experience with acknowledging attendance by letter or e-mail, also with an apparent increase.

Our recommendation is to supply an unsigned e-mail or letter of acknowledgement of attendance on request, issued by the organising Intergroup or Region.

This recommendation was unanimous.

2. Can the Fellowship share experience and make recommendations on how we can respond positively to the recovery agenda and external initiatives in the professional community? 
In order to respond positively to the recovery agenda and external initiatives, this committee shared experience and recommends that:

1. In our dealings with the professional community AA maintains its Traditions, integrity and autonomy

2. We continue to cooperate, but not affiliate, with the professional community, in order to carry our message to the still-suffering alcoholic

3. The General Service Board (GSB) Health Sub-Committee produces a set of slides for presentations to the professional community

4. GSB Health Sub-Committee ensures that existing literature and information is available to outside agencies about what AA does and does not do

5. GSB Health Sub-Committee ensures there is sufficient supporting literature for groups to respond to possible increases in the number of newcomers

6. At Region and Intergroup level PI, Health, Employment and other liaison officers work together to raise awareness of AA in the professional community

7. At group level consideration be given to inviting liaison officers to share their experience, strength and hope in relation to the service they do within AA.

The decision was unanimous.

3. Review revised Chapter Three (Electronic Communications), AA Service Handbook for Great Britain and page 114 (AA (GB) Website), AA Structure Handbook for Great Britain.
Accept both the revised texts with one change to paragraph 3.7 in chapter 3, namely that “program” should be spelled “programme”.

This decision was unanimous.

4.  
Elect Committee Chair for Conference 2015.

The Committee elected Jeroen S of Continental European Region as Chair of Committee No. 1 for Conference 2015.
5.
Elect Committee Secretary for Conference 2015.

The Committee elected Stephen M of London Region South as Secretary of Committee No. 1 for Conference 2015.
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